From: lJill Dolan/MarketingAndCommunication/PresidentsOffice/MtSAC
To: Bill Scroggins/PresidentsOffice/MtSAC@MtSAC

Date: 10/03/2017 08:32 PM

RE: Walnut Task Force 10.3.17

Bill,
Tonight's meeting had 6 attendees, which led Lynn to deem it "weak."

Derek (staff) told the group about the draft EIR that the Board of Trustees will be asked to
certify next week.

Layla said the fact that we are certifying the EIR is a slap in the face, our credibility is low to
nothing, and it's not a sign of good will.
Derek said the city was not pleased either and Barbara is drafting something.

Layla and Lynn told Derek they are disappointed the city did not comment on the draft EIR.

Much of the discussion then focused on the geo concerns at the West Parcel; specifically that
the company that did the peer review of Converse's report cited it as deficient and inaccurate.

Lynn was quite passionate about getting the word out to the community and council about how
we steamroll, disregard judges' orders, go back on our word, etc.

Lynn asked Derek to draft a statement on behalf of the Task Force, somewhat to that effect, run
it by the group and send it off to the council on Thursday.

UWT plans to attend next week's board meeting.

Jill



